
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 10, 2022 
 
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
RE: Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. (“CHEI”) Application for Rates Effective January 
1, 2023 (EB-2022-0022) 
 
On May 20, 2022, CHEI informed the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) that, as a result of the May 
16-17, 2022, settlement conference, CHEI, VECC and OEB Staff (the “Parties”) were working 
towards filing a complete settlement proposal on all issues by June 10, 2022. 
 
While the Parties continue to work diligently towards the filing of a complete settlement on all 
issues the parties agree that some additional time is required; accordingly, CHEI, on behalf of 
the Parties, respectfully requests an extension of the deadline for the filing of a settlement 
proposal to June 24, 2022. 
 
Please direct any questions or correspondence with respect to this request to the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly,      

 

 
 
 
 
 

Benoit Lamarche, General Manager 
Coopérative Hydro Embrun 
703 Notre Dame Rue  Russell, ON 
(613) 443-5110 


